
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

City Council Committee Agenda Item 
 

Committee:  Public Works and Mobility 
 
Item:  Sub-Recipient Agreement with Trout Unlimited for the McKinley 

Lake Decommissioning Project 
 
Date:   September 13, 2022 
 
Sponsor(s):  Logan McInnis 
 
Prepared by: Katie Emery 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☐ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☐ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☒ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Approve a Sub-Recipient Agreement with Trout Unlimited for the McKinley Lake 
Decommissioning Project.  
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  Approve and authorize the Mayor to sign a Sub-Recipient Agreement 
with Trout Unlimited for the McKinley Lake Decommissioning Project at a cost not to exceed 
$125,000.00.   
 
Timeline: 
Committee discussion: September 21, 2022 
Council action (or sets hearing): September 26, 2022 
Public Hearing (if required): N/A 
Final Consideration N/A 
Deadline: N/A 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
In February 2021, a Memorandum of Agreement was established between the City, Montana Fish 
Wildlife & Parks (FWP), and Trout Unlimited in regard to removing or rehabilitating the 
dams on the mountain lakes and restoring Rattlesnake Creek. The City and Trout Unlimited 
worked collaboratively to secure funding from the Montana Renewable Resource Project Grant 
through the Montana Department of Natural Resources and Conservation.  
 
Trout Unlimited will be the contractor for the project and perform the scope of work stated in 
Attachment A of the Sub-Recipient Agreement.  
 
Financial Implications: 
$125,000 from the Montana Renewable Resource Project Grant via the Water Enterprise Fund  
 
Links to external websites: 
N/A 
 


